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Community Relations 

 

VISITS TO THE SCHOOLS               1250 

 

The Board and staff of the school district welcome and encourage parents or guardians, members 

of the community, and other interested persons to visit the schools.  To preserve the security of 

the schools, all visitors must check in at the main office where they shall be given whatever 

information or assistance is required.  All visitors are required to wear school-provided 

identification badges for the duration of their visit. 

 

 

 

 

Legal Reference: Connecticut General Statutes 

10-151b Evaluation by superintendents of certain educational  

personnel 

   53a-185 Loitering in or about school grounds: class c misdemeanor 
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